
  

 
 

 MORE INFORMATION 

GENERAL PROJECT ENQUIRIES 
Phone: 1800 992 634 

tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au 
Website: tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au 

 SITE, CONSTRUCTION & PROJECT EMPLOYMENT ENQUIRIES 
tvh@lendlease.com 
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The NSW Government is investing $582 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes 

construction of the new Tweed Valley Hospital.  Health Infrastructure has engaged Lendlease Building to carry 

out the early works to prepare the site for the new Hospital buildings. 

Early works started on the Cudgen Road site in July 2019. Completion of the new Tweed Valley Hospital is 

scheduled for late 2022 and the Hospital will open its doors to patients in 2023. 

Site closure  

The site will close from Saturday 21 December 2019 and re-open on Monday 6 January 2020. 

The Tweed Valley Hospital Project Team would like to thank the community for its patience during 

the important work to prepare the site for building the new hospital. 

Keeping the site secure  

During the closure a range of measures will be in place to maintain a safe and secure site including: 

• Completion of the local road work on the Turnock Street roundabout including removal of the safety barriers 

and opening of the new pedestrian pathway 

• Security monitoring of the site area 

• Continuous dust monitoring and implementation of dust control measures, including treating soil 
stockpiles and other exposed areas with a citrus-based binder.  

2020 Lookahead 

Starting in the New Year we will be: 

• Continuing earthwork and piling work 

• Completing temporary construction access points 

• Starting in-ground services work 

• Starting vegetation remediation work. 

Subscribe to receive community notices and project updates 

You can subscribe to keep up-to-date about work on-site and project information via the project website 
www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au. 

Our commitment  

We are committed to being good neighbours and encourage you to contact the team on 1800 992 634 and 

select Option 1 for any construction related enquiries or concerns. 

 

All construction activities will be planned, controlled and documented as required under the State 

Significant Development Conditions of Consent for the Stage 1 Works. 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

http://www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au/

